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stdunstanssc.archtoronto.org

Pastor: Rev. Jeffrey Masterson

Deacon: Rev. Mr. Philip Allard

Secretary: Mrs. Jean Walsh 

Office Hours:  Tuesday – Friday

                              Call to make an appointment.

Sunday Masses:
Saturday Vigil Mass:   5:00 p.m.
Sunday Mass:  10:00 a.m., 12:00 noon

Weekday Masses:
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 9:00 a.m.
Wednesday/Solemnities 7:00 p.m.
Saturday/Civic Holidays 10:00 a.m.
First Friday 12:10 noon 7:00 p.m.

Confessions:
Saturday 9:15-9:45 a.m., 4:15-4:45 p.m.

Eucharistic Adoration:
First Fridays 12:30 - 7:00 p.m.

Perpetual Help Novena: 
Saturday Mass 10:00 a.m.

Communion for the Sick:
Holy Communion will gladly be brought to your home
upon request. Please call the parish office.

School:
St. Dunstan’s Catholic Elementary School
Telephone: 416-393-5241

St. Vincent de Paul Society. 
Helpline: 416-698-0044

Legion of Mary

Catholic Women’s League

Baptism:
Second and Fourth Sunday of the Month by appointment 

only, after completion of a Baptismal Preparation Class. 

Please pick-up a Baptismal Package from the parish office, 

read, complete and return same before registering to attend a 

Baptismal Preparation Class. Upon class completion a date 

will be set for the Baptism.

Marriage:
The Church asks all couples, whether they are to be married
here or overseas, to contact the parish 1 year in advance of their
planned date of marriage. Couples are also expected to attend 
and complete a Marriage Preparation Course. If either party 
has previously gone through any form of marriage, civil or 
religious, the priest is not to set a date for the wedding until
the Archbishop's office has been consulted.

PLEASE REMEMBER GOD’S CHURCH AMONGST YOUR BLESSINGS AND IN YOUR WILL.

Saint DunstanSaint Dunstan’s Churchs ChurchSaint Dunstan’s Church
3150 DANFORTH AVE., SCARBOROUGH, ON M1L 1B6

OFFICE PHONE: 416-694-2811     FAX: 416-694-2809     EMAIL: stdunstanssc@archtoronto.org

        

ofrills
lower food prices   ™

Ryan's

1150 Victoria Park Ave.

Personal and

Small Business

Year Round Service

1714 Danforth Ave.

416-406-9990

LIBERTIBERTY
TAX
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East York's Newest Funeral Porvider.

SPOT

SPOT

SPOT

SPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
905-624-4422

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

Shopping Locally Saves Gas!

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home  905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery  416-483-4944

Claudio Carreiro
Franchiser/Operator
3400 Danforth Ave.
416-699-2506

Shop LOCAL Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL Enjoy LOCAL
and support the local businesses

that support your parish

647.660.5056

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

Modern, Affordable, eco Conscious

Physiotherapy
Chiropractic
Massage Therapy (RMT)
Foot Care & Orthotics

Contact us to Book an Appointment

416.698.1441
drhartley@physiomed.ca

3331 DANFORTH AVE.
Toronto, Ontario M1L 1C5



     

November is traditionally a time to remember the 
faithful departed and pray for their repose. 

Visiting a Cemetery The faithful who devoutly visit 
a cemetery and pray for the departed from 1 to 8 
November, may gain a plenary indulgence for the 
souls in purgatory under the usual conditions of 
sacramental Confession, Eucharistic Communion and 
prayer for the Holy Father. 
The Books of Remembrance will remain in the 
church throughout the month. The faithful departed 
whose names are inscribed will be remembered in the 
general intercessions at the Sunday Masses in 
November. Please note that names inscribed in 
previous years need not be repeated. 
Holy Souls Masses All Souls envelopes are available 
at the Information Desk. Masses will be offered 
weekly during November for those whose names are 
submitted with the offering for these Masses. 

YEAR OF PRAYER 
On January 21, 2024, Pope Francis inaugurated a Year 
of Prayer ahead of 
the 2025 Jubilee, 
calling on the faithful 
“to pray more 
fervently to prepare 
ourselves to live 
properly this grace-
filled event and to 
experience the power of hope in God.”
The Archdiocese of Toronto has a dedicated website 
with numerous resources including video reflections, 
prayers and other information to  help us enter into a 
more intentional period of prayer and reflection during 
this special year. These resources can be accessed by 
visiting: www.archtoronto.org/prayer  

Monday         4 November 
                Saint Charles Borromeo, bishop 
9:00 a.m     The repose of Consolacion Policarpio 
                       Req. by  Victoria Castillo 
_________________________________________              
Tuesday         5 November 
9:00 a.m.       Intentions of Michael Campbell 
                       Req.by  Isabel Campbell  
_________________________________________
Wednesday    6 November 
7:00 p.m.        Faithful departed 
_________________________________________             
Thursday        7 November 
9:00 a.m. Deceased members of the Relojas & 
                       Renacido Families 
                       Req. by  Marieta Renacido 
_________________________________________              
Friday             8 November 

Friday is a day of penitental observance 
9:00 a.m. Richard Vaz & all deceased members 
                        of the Vaz Family 
                        Req. by   Family 
__________________________________________ 
Saturday         9 November  

DEDICATIN OF THE LATERAN BASILICA
10:00 a.m.      Helen & Fred Halloran, deceased 
                        relativies & friends  
                        Req.by  Tardif Family                     

THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY 
TIME

5:00 p.m.       The repose of Hermit Tolentino & 
                        the deceased nuns of his monastary

Req. by Marieta Renacido 
_________________________________________             
Sunday           10 November  
10:00 a.m.      Intentions of All Parishioners 
12:00 noon     The repose of Basil de Rushe   

  Req.by  Paula Quintal 
__________________________________________  

 NOVEMBER 3, 2024 
     

CONFIRMATION REGISTRATION 
Letters with Registration Forms have been distributed 

to eligible students at 
St.Dunstan’s School in Grades 7 
and 8. Letters are available from 
the receptionist after Sunday 
Mass for students in other 
schools or adults who wish to be 
confirmed. Registration and 
meeting for parents and 
candidates will take place 

Sunday, November 10 following the 12:00 noon Mass. 

ALTAR SERVER TRAINING 
Interested children who have made their First 
Communion are encouraged to consider altar serving 
as a wonderful way to serve God and 
St.Dunstan’s parish. Those 
interested are urged to register as 
soon as possible so that we can begin 
training later this month and be 
ready to serve Sunday Mass by 
Christmas. Training will consist of 
several sessions which will likely be 
scheduled on weekdays afternoon after school. 
Application forms are available at the Information 
Desk after Mass. 

ALTAR SERVER AWARDS 
Last Saturday, October 16, two St. Dunstan’s altar 
servers were among the recipients of the Bishop’s 
Award for Service at a special ceremony at St. Paul’s 
Basilica presided by our Regional Bishop Robert 
Kasun. Congratulations to Keith Gomes and Maxwell 
Mammen for their years of faithful service. Our parish 
is proud of our servers and we thank their families for 
their support and encouragement. 

ALL SOULS IN NOVEMBER 
November is the month given over to remembering 
our deceased relatives and friends... a time to 
remember those who have run the race of life, but still 
have not as yet received the Crown of Victory. They 
need our prayers. If you would like to have your 
deceased loved ones remembered at Mass during 
November, kindly list their names on an All Souls  
envelope available in the vestibule. These envelopes 
may be placed in the regular collection basket, or left 
with the receptionist at the Information Desk. 

SAFETY PRESENTATION FOR SENIORS 
SAFETY FIRST: 

BE CAREFUL, BE AWARE, BE SAFE 
The Catholic Women’s League at St. Dunstan’s 
invites all seniors to a presentation by Police 
Constable Jonathan Little, Crime Prevention Officer, 
55 Division, on Thursday, November 7 in the parish 
lounge at 10:00 a.m. following the morning Mass at 
9:00 a.m.  The presentation will focus on 
environmental awareness, the use of bank machines, 
travelling on public transit and other safety concerns 
of seniors.  Refreshments will be served. All welcome. 

RENEW YOUNG ADULT CONFERENCE 
RENEW Toronto, sponsored by the Archdiocesan 
Office of Catholic Youth, is the largest gathering of 
young adults from Toronto and beyond. Catholic 
young adults aged 19-39 are invited to gather at 
Canada Event Centre in Whitby on Saturday, 
November 23 to deepen their faith through keynote 
presentations, breakout sessions, praise & worship, 
Mass, confession, Eucharistic adoration and 
fellowship. Register now, using the QR code on the 
poster on the bulletin board. Last day to register 
November 4. For more information visit: 

www.renewtoronto.org or email 
youth@archtoronto.org. 

“COME & SEE”  WEEKEND DISCERNMENT
The Office of Vocations is hosting a Weekend 
Discernment Retreat for men 18 years and older at              

St. Augustine’s Seminary 
Friday, November 15 (6:30 p.m.) to  
Sunday, November 17 (2:00 p.m.). 

The retreat offers participants an opportunity to 
discern a possible call to the diocesan preisthood.  

Registration must be done online at:  
www.vocationstoronto.ca/comesee . 
For more information please email: 

vocations@archtoronto.org. 

THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
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